
The Coalition for Accountability, Respect, and Excellence  

                             (C.A.R.E.) 

 

June 24th, 2019 

 

Dear Board Members and Dr. Trujillo,  

      On May 12th 2019 we sent you a request to call for an external and independent audit 

of the HR department. We are aware that there are some personnel changes going on, but 

we are not asking for an audit of personnel.  We ask for an independent and external audit 

of the HR departments' real procedures and how closely they align to HR policies and HR 

best practices. 

      What action plan do you have to agendize such an audit? For your convenience we have 

attached our original letter to this email.  

 

  Thank you, C.A.R.E. for students 

 


